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RE:  Appointment to the San Mateo County Transportation Authority 

Dear Honorable Mayor and City Council Members: 

I write to request your consideration and support for my reappointment to the San Mateo County 
Transportation Authority (TA) as the North County representative. Since my appointment to the TA in March of 
2013, it has been my honor to work diligently on behalf of the cities throughout San Mateo County.  Much has 
been accomplished for the benefit of your city and it would be a sincere privilege to continue to serve you for 
the next two years. 

 
During my tenure as a TA Board member, I have worked collaboratively with the entire Board to ensure that 
funds continue to be allocated broadly for transportation initiatives that provide the greatest impact for our 
collective constituents, including shuttle services, railroad/grade separation projects, and bicycle/pedestrian 
projects. Additionally, I continue to fully support funding to maintain CalTrain as a reliable and convenient 
regional public transportation system that also helps to alleviate traffic congestion on our already over- 
burdened freeway corridors. 

 

Among the many accomplishments that my colleagues on the TA Board and I are proud to highlight are: 
 

 Adopted guiding principles for funding of grade separation projects, which provided significant support 

to cities that have openly expressed interest in proceeding with much-needed projects including South 

San Francisco, San Bruno, Millbrae, Burlingame, San Mateo, Redwood City, Menlo Park, Atherton and 

East Palo Alto. 
 

 Adopted a new five-year strategic plan that streamlined and clarified the protocol by which local entities 

can apply for funding during the TA Call for Projects process. 
 

 Broke ground on a $72M project to reconstruct the Hwy 101/Broadway interchange, the most needed 

project along this important transportation corridor. 
 

 Allocated $750,000 for Menlo Park to study much-needed grade separation alternatives on 

Ravenswood Avenue. 
 

 Allocated $5M to support a community shuttle program in partnership with SamTrans and 

Commute.org. 
 

 Approved and allocated $5M for twenty-three bicycle/pedestrian projects across the County. 
 

 Led the support for allocating $108M toward highway projects around the County, including major 

freeway interchanges on Hwy 101 at Woodside Road, Willow Road, Holly Street, and Hwy 92 at El 

Camino Real, as well as the study of future congestion relief projects along the Hwy 101 corridor. 
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 Approved a $64M budget in June of this year that included funds for local streets and roads, major 
highway improvements, congestion relief projects and bicycle/pedestrian projects countywide. 

 
 Urged support for a $49M allocation of TA funds to South San Francisco for a $59M project providing 

safety improvements at the CalTrain Station and to build a new pedestrian underpass connecting the 
east side of the City with its burgeoning downtown. 

 
All of these projects have resulted in measurable improvement to the streets and highway corridors that serve 
residents throughout San Mateo County. With your support, I will continue to be a champion of allocating 
funds for important transportation safety and improvement projects benefitting all of the county’s cities. 

 

It would be an honor to continue as your representative on the Transportation Authority Board, and I will 
continue to work diligently for an equitable distribution of funds that benefit all of our residents. 

 
Your positive consideration and support of my reappointment at the City Selection Committee meeting in 
December is very much appreciated. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
David J. Canepa 
Councilmember 
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November 25, 2015 

Ms. Elizabeth Lewis, Chair 
City Selection Committee 
c/o County of San Mateo  
400 County Center 
Redwood City, CA 94063 

Attn: Sukhmani Purewal 

Re: HEART Board of Directors Representative (Partial Term) 

Dear Ms. Lewis, 

This letter is to inform you that the Housing Endowment and Regional Trust of 
San Mateo County (HEART) Board of Directors seat for elected official 
Robert Gottschalk will become vacant in January. Since Mayor Gottschalk has not 
been re-elected for another term, he will not be able to fulfill his term on the board, 
which expires on February 28, 2018. A board appointment by the City Selection  
Committee should be made to fulfill Mayor Gottschalk’s unfinished term.  

The representative must be an elected official from any jurisdiction in San 
Mateo County, except Daly City.  

If you require any additional information, or have any questions, please feel free to 
Contact me at pstinson@heartofsmc.org, or 650-872-4444, ext. 4#.  

Sincerely, 

Paula Stinson 
Interim Executive Director 

mailto:pstinson@heartofsmc.org
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November 25, 2015 

Ms. Elizabeth Lewis, Chair 
City Selection Committee 
c/o County of San Mateo  
400 County Center 
Redwood City, CA 94063 

Attn: Sukhmani Purewal 

Re: HEART Board of Directors Representative (Partial Term) 

Dear Ms. Lewis, 

This letter is to inform you that the Housing Endowment and Regional Trust of 
San Mateo County (HEART) Board of Directors seat for elected official 
Jack Matthews will become vacant in January. Since Councilman Matthews has 
been termed out of office, he will not be able to fulfill his term on the board, 
which expires on February 28, 2018. A board appointment by the City Selection  
Committee should be made to fulfill Councilman Matthews’ unfinished term.  

The representative must be an elected official from any jurisdiction in San 
Mateo County, except Daly City.  

If you require any additional information, or have any questions, please feel free to 
Contact me at pstinson@heartofsmc.org, or 650-872-4444, ext. 4#.  

Sincerely, 

Paula Stinson 
Interim Executive Director 
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